
Your safety 
is our top priority.

Please make an appointment with your Subaru retailer immediately for this service.

Your Subaru is at risk, and needs  
a critical airbag repair. 



Dear ,

You were sent a recall notification* about the passenger-side front  

airbag in your Subaru but, according to our records, you have not  

yet taken your vehicle to your Subaru retailer to have the recall repair  

performed. Your retailer will replace the passenger-side front airbag  

inflator at no cost to you.

Helping to keep you and your passengers safe is very important to us.  

For this reason, do not allow anyone to sit in the front-passenger  

seat until the repair has been performed. Please schedule an 

appointment for this service with your Subaru retailer as soon 

as you can. 

For more information, visit: subaru.com/vehicle-recalls.html

Yours truly,

Subaru of America, Inc.

VIN:  Recall Code: 

* �If you have already had this recall service performed, have this service scheduled, or you no longer own this vehicle, please disregard this message. 
You may update your customer record by visiting subaru.com/customer-support and clicking Ownership Update under the Quick Link section.

  Locate your nearest Subaru retailer at: subaru.com/find-retailer/index
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MAILING ADDRESS AREA

4IN X 2.25IN

STAMP/
INDICIA


